
Albany Area Schools New Family Survey 
 

This survey was created to help us learn why you decided to enroll your child or 
children in the Albany Area School District. Your feedback will help us do an even 
better job of educating our students and meeting the needs of our parents and 
community. Thank you for participating. 
 

*  *  *  *  * 
 
Please indicate why you decided to have your child or children attend school in our 
district by checking all that apply. 
 
	

☐	The school is closer to where we live. 
 
☐	The school is closer to my place of work. 
 
☐	The school is closer to my daycare. 
 
☐	My child/children wished to attend a school here because of friends who attend here. 
 
☐	I had concerns about the previous school’s environment (safety, drugs, or negative peer 
      pressure). 
 
☐	It was my child’s/children’s choice to attend school in the Albany Area School District. 
 
☐	I was attracted to the Albany Area School District’s academic reputation. 
 
☐	I was attracted to the Albany Area School District’s programs and activities. 
 
☐	I was attracted to the community and its quality of living. 
 
☐	I had previously lived in the Albany Area School district and am familiar with its reputation. 
 
☐	I am an Albany Area High School graduate. 
 
☐	Other reason(s)  Please provide details below. 


